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Friday 3rd March 2023.  
 
 
Dear parent/ carer,  
 
Our school council have discussed Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day, that falls on 
Friday 17th March 2023. We have decided to follow the ‘Mr Men and Little Miss’ 
theme which involves coming to school as your very own Mr Men or Little Miss 
character. This can be an existing character, or you can create your own that 
represents you. Alternatively, you can come to school dressed in a piece of red 
clothing. Whilst we also consider the cost of living crisis, please do not go to an 
expense, homemade outfits are fantastic! 
 
We will be collecting voluntary donations towards our school Red Nose Day 
collection in the morning when children arrive. Here is the link to our Just 
Giving page if you would prefer to donate this way. All donations are greatly 
appreciated but not expected.  
 
www.justgiving.com/rednoseday23-king-edwin-primary-school-and-foundation-unit    

 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  
 
Miss Hazlehurst 
On behalf of the School Council.  
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